
 

Middle School Dance 2014 “Día de los Muertos” 

Who We Are 
We are just moms like you trying  to 
facilitate communication between 
Middle School parents and AEA staff 
regarding: 
  

 Middle School sponsored events 
 

 Classroom and teacher needs 
 

 Volunteer opportunities for 
parents and students 
 

 Grade specific information, such 
as: 

6th Grade Camp 

Middle School Field Trips 

8th Grade Graduation & Beach 
Experience 

  

 

Our Leadership 
Maritza Escalona - Chair of MS Parent 
Committee and MS Parent 
Representative of FOAEA, 
maritzini@yahoo.com.mx  
 
Catherine McCullough – AEACMS 
Parent Communications, 
aeacmsparents@gmail.com  
 
We ask you for a one time VOLUNTARY 

CONTRIBUTION PER FAMILY (preferably 

cash, if writing a check please write to 

FOAEA and list “MS Parent Fund in the 

memo section) 

6th & 7th Grade - $10-$20 

8th Grade - $40 

Every Dollar Helps…Donate what you can! 
Please consider contributing more to cover 

families who are not able to donate. 

Funds will be used to create a MS Parent 
Fund and Graduation Breakfast.   
Donations above $10 and marked for 8th 
Grade will be put into Graduation Fund. 

The Parent Fund monies collected will be 
used for planned events such as: 

Staff Birthdays & Holiday Lunch, 
Valentine’s Smoothie Bar for teachers, MS 

Staff/Teacher Appreciation Week, Year-
end Gifts. 

Please return the attached envelopes 
with indicated grade level to Maggie 

at the MS front office by Nov 4. 

THANK YOU!!! 
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